
GRILLED PASTRAMI 
SANDWICH
$17

NUSSY’S 
FRAP
$20

O R D E R  O N L I N E :
N U S S Y S C U I S I N E . C O M

VEGETABLE SOUP
$6.50/16 Oz.
$13/32 Oz.

POTATO
$3.50/Slice

OVERNIGHT
$5/Sm.
$10/Med.

CHICKEN SOUP 
W/ NOODLES
$6/16 Oz.
$12/32 Oz.  

YAPCHIK
$7.50/Sm.  
$15/Med.

ONION
$6/Slice

CHICKEN SOUP, 
NOODLES & 
MATZO BALLS
$7/16 Oz.
$13/32 Oz.

VEGTABLE EGG 
ROLL
$3.50

PASTRAMI EGG 
ROLL
$6.50

POTATO KNISH 
HOMEMADE
$3.50

POTATO KNISH 
DEEP FRIED
$3

C H I C K E N  S U S H I
Chicken and pastrami 
rolled in a dough

$5/4 Pc.

PULLED BRISKET 
WITH F R I E S
Spicy mayo & hot pepper

$23

KASHA KNISH
$3.50

KISHKA WITH GRAVY
$6/2 Slices

STUFFED CABBAGE
$5

BREADED 
CAULIFLOWER
$6/Sm.
$12/Med.
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nussy’s faves

CHOLENT
Regular or barley

$5/Sm.
$10/Med.
$20/Lg.

KISHKA
$2.50/Slice

POTATO KUGEL
$3.50/Slice

BRISKET CHOLENT
$7.50/Sm.
$15/Med.
$30/Lg.

OVERNIGHT 
KUGEL
$5/Sm.
$10/Med.

NUSSY’S PLATE
Cholent | kishka |  
potato kugel | drink

$15

VIP PLATE
Self-service
cholent|yapchik|  
overnight kugel|kishka 
cholent eggs|drink

$24

VIP DELUXE PLATE
cholent|yapchik|overnight
kugel|grilled kishka 
cholent eggs|flanken| 
cole slaw, pickles
toasted baguette 

$40      

YAPCHIK
$7.50/Sm.
$15/Med.

MINI FRANKS 
IN BLANKS
$4/5 Pc.

thursday  menu
N U S S Y ’ S  
C U I S I N E

SCHNITZEL
Deep fried breaded  
schnitzel  with 2 sides

$13

ROASTED 
CHICKEN LEG
With 2 sides

$12

GRILLED WHITE 
CHICKEN
With 2 sides

$15

GRILLED BABY 
CHICKEN
2 Pcs. With 2 sides

$18

SESAME CHICKEN
With 2 sides

$20

CHICKEN SCHWARMA 
WITH ONIONS
With 2 sides

$20
MEAT PLATE
With 2 sides

$22

FRENCH FRIES
Reg. $5 Spicy $6

CHICKEN FINGERS
$6/3 Pc.

BURGER IN A BUN
$8

HOT DOG IN A BUN
$4

SCHNITZEL, 
FRENCH FRIES & 
CAN SODA
$10

CHICKEN PLATE, 
2 SIDES, DRINK
Choice of grilled 
chicken[dark or white], 
schnitzel or roasted 
chicken leg.

$12

3 CHICKEN 
FINGERS, FRENCH 
FRIES & CAN SODA
$10

1 HOT DOG, 
FRENCH FRIES, 
& CAN SODA
$8

B U R G E R 
S A N D W H I C H , 
F R E N C H  F R I E S 
&  C A N  S O D A
$12

1 HOT DOG, 
FRENCH FRIES, 
& CAN SODA
$8

lunch specials

kiddie specials

platters

kids menu

Served Sunday through Thursday, 12:00PM-4:00PM 



B B Q  S T E A K
Marinated in Nussy’s sauce 
served with 6 toppings 
of your choice.

$20

S C H N I T Z E L 
PASTRAMI COMBO
Fried schnitzel & 
grilled naval pastrami 
served with 6 toppings 
of your choice.

$22

PULLED BRISKET
A baguette stuffed with 
pulled brisket cooked in our 
hickory bbq sauce served 
with 6 toppings of your 
choice.

$24

FRAP
Breaded deep fried 
wrap stuffed with 
pastrami, cole slaw, 
caramelized onions and 
our homemade bbq sauce.

$20

BRISKET
Brisket slow cooked in 
our hickory bbq sauce
served with 6 toppings 
of your choice.

$20

ROAST BEEF
Served with 6 toppings 
of your choice.

$20

VEAL PASTRAMI
Served with 6 toppings 
of your choice.

$20

GRILLED CHICKEN
Grilled white fillet 
or baby chicken [dark]
served with 6 toppings 
of your choice.

$18

CORNED BEEF
Served with 6 toppings 
of your choice.

$18

PICKLED TONGUE
Served with 6 toppings 
of your choice.

$26

P A S T R A M I
Grilled naval pastrami 
served with 6 toppings 
of your choice.

$17

S C H N I T Z E L
Crispy fried schnitzel 
served with 6 toppings 
of your choice.

$17

T U R K E Y  B R E A S T
Cooked or smoked served 
with 6 toppings of your 
choice.

$15

T U R K E Y  R O L L
Served with 6 toppings 
of your choice.

$13

T U R K E Y 
P A S T R A M I
Served with 6 toppings 
of your choice.

$13

ROMANIAN 
TURKEY PASTRAMI
Served with 6 toppings 
of your choice.

$15
MEXICAN TURKEY 
BREAST
Served with 6 toppings 
of your choice.

$15

You can get your order in a baguette or wrap.

sandwiches

SUNNYSIDE BEEF 
BURGER
Beef patty with 
sunnyside eggs served 
with 4 toppings of your 
choice.

$10

B E E F  B U R G E R
Beef patty served with 
4 toppings of your 
choice.

$8

BEEF BURGER 
DELUXE
Beef patty smothered 
with naval pastrami 
served with 4 toppings 
of your choice.

$13

RICE & PASTRAMI
$5/Sm.
$10/Med.

NUSSY’S MEATZZA
Fleishig pizza Pulled 
brisket & spicy mayo

$8

M E A T  B A L L S
In our famous chef sauce

$6/Sm.
$12/Med.

D E L I  R O L L
$6

CHICKEN & 
TURKEY NUGGETS
$5/Sm.
$10/Med.

POPCORN CHICKEN 
Batter dipped and 
fried chicken

$6.50/Sm.
$13/Med.

SESAME CHICKEN 
Batter dipped and 
fried in sweet sauce  

$7.50/Sm.
$15/Med.

CHICKEN LEG
$6

GRILLED CHICKEN 
White or dark

$7.50

CRISPY CHICKEN 
NUGGETS
$6.50/Sm.
$13/Med.

SCHNITZEL
$7

MINUTE STEAK
$8

BEEF HOT DOG
Served with 4 toppings 
of your choice.

$4

BEEF HOT DOG & 
PASTRAMI
Served with 4 toppings 
of your choice.

$10

SALAMI
Served with 6 toppings 
of your choice.

$10

BOLOGNA
Served with 6 toppings 
of your choice.

$10

ISRAELI
$5/8 Oz.
$10/16 Oz.

CHERRY TOMATO

$5/8 Oz.
$10/16 Oz.

CREATE YOUR OWN
24 oz. bowl with lettuce 
served with 6 toppings 
from the salad bar

$12
Chicken & cold cuts can 
be added, price varies.

POTATO
$4/8 Oz.

SODA CAN 
$2

SLUSH
$3.50/Med.  $4.50/Lg.

BEETS

$5/8 Oz.
$10/16 Oz.

COLE SLAW
Regular or sugar-free

$6/16 Oz.

CUCUMBER
Regular or sugar-free

$5/16 Oz.

WATER BOTTLE
$2/24 Oz.

SNAPPLE & 20 OZ. 
SODA BOTTLE
$2.50

SHLISHKAS

GRILLED 
VEGETABLES

SQUASH AND 
MUSHROOMS

KASHA

SWEET POTATO & 
CRANBERRIES

FARFEL

CABBAGE & 
NOODLES

SWEET CARROTS

HOME-FRIED 
POTATOES

VEGETARIAN 
FRIED RICE

MASHED POTATOES

SPANISH RICE

SPAGHETTI & 
TOMATO SAUCE

8 Oz. - $4 | 16 Oz. -  $8  |  32 Oz. - $16 

FRENCH FRIES 
Reg. $5 Spicy $6
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chicken/beef
salads

drinks

side dishes
menu

CHICKEN SCHWARMA 
WITH ONIONS
$7.50/Sm.
$15/Med.

SMOKED PASTRAMI
Served with 6 toppings 
of your choice.

$20

SMOKED BRISKET
Served with 6 toppings 
of your choice.

$25


